
Metropolitan Edison Company
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Wnter'- ect Dial Number

October 24, 1980
TLL 548

D!I Program Office
Attn: Mr. Bernard J. Snyder
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 2 (TMI-2)

Operating License No. DPR-73
* Docket No. 50-320

Programmatic Environmental Impact Statement

We are in receipt of your October 6, 1980, and October 15, 1980, transmittals
providing us the opportunity to submit our responses to public comments
directed to the NRC on the draft Programmatic Environmental Impact Statement
(PEIS). Due to our present effort to respond with our own comments on the
PEIS, we are unable to provide you with our responses to these public
comments, where we deem them appropriate, under the time frame requested.
However, we anticipate our reply to the above will be available to you by
November 20, 1980.

Sincerely,

/
G. K. Hovey
Vice-President and

Director, DtI-2
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cc: John T. Collins
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